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NEW MASS SCHEDULE 2022 

Praying the Rosary—OLOR Cathedral Chapel  

weekdays after each 7am and 9.30am Mass 
 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  9 am - 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30 pm-5:15 pm 
 

Adoration for Vocations 
Every Friday 7pm-8pm OLOR Cathedral 

 

Exposition—in OLOR Cathedral 
Every First Friday of the month from 10am– 10pm  
 

Cenacle prayer group meets every Thursday after 
8.45am Mass at QOP church.  All welcome! 
Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for 
private prayer from 8am-8pm.  
 

If a Priest is needed in a matter of emergency, after 

hours or on the weekend, please call 0458 351 843. 
 
 

To follow us on FACEBOOK go to: 
www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish 

Parish Website: www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby 

HORNSBY CATHEDRAL PARISH CLERGY 

SOLEMNITY OF ST MARY OF THE 
CROSS MACKILLOP 
Monday 8th August 
OLOR Cathedral : 7:00 am (live-streamed) 
QOP Church:         8:45 am 

 
THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
Monday 15th August (Holy Day of Obligation) 

 

OLOR Cathedral                   QOP Church 
7:00 am Mass live-streamed     8:45 am Mass 
9:30 am Mass                                          6:00 pm Mass 
12:00 noon OLOR School Mass 
8:00 pm Mass 
 

 

 HOLY WATER  
From this weekend the Holy Water will be back in the Holy Water 
fonts. Hand sanitiser will still be provided. 
Fr Brendan 
 

NATIONAL VOCATIONS AWARENESS WEEK 
August 7-14 is National Vocations Awareness Week. This week we 
are called to pray for those who are searching for their vocation in 
life. Let us ask the Lord to enlighten them and give them the grace 
and courage to respond to His call. We are all called to a particular 
vocation (marriage, consecrated life, priesthood or a single life of 
service). May we have the strength to follow His will. 
 
 

CATHEDRAL PRECINCT MEETING 

A second meeting with Bishop Anthony about the future of our 
Cathedral precinct is to take place on Monday 22 August in the Our 
Lady of the Rosary School library, at 7pm. Please note that this 
meeting is for Cathedral Parish parishioners only.  
To register, please e-mail or phone our Parish Office.  
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION PROGRAM DATES: 

RECONCILIATION (Confession) - 50 minute lessons at the following 
times in the Light of Christ Centre: 

1. Wednesday 10 August at 7pm 

2. Wednesday 17 August at 7pm 

3. Wednesday 24 August at 7pm 

4.   Wednesday 31 August at 7pm 
 

Wednesday 7 September at 7pm:  
The Reception of the Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession) in 
OLOR Cathedral.  

First Reading                  Wisdom 18:6-9 

Responsorial Psalm      Ps 32:1, 12, 18-20, 22. R.v.12 

Second Reading            Hebrews 11:1-2, 8-19 

Gospel Acclamation     Matthew 24:42, 44 

Gospel                             Luke 12:32-48 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

PARISH NEWS 

OLOR Cathedral:  
Mon   7:00 am 
Tues  7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Wed  7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Thu    7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Fri      7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Sat     9:30 am (live-streamed)  
 
All 7:00am Mass are live-
streamed 

QOP Church: 
Tue   8:45 am 
Wed 8:45 am 
Thu   8:45 am 
Fri     8:45 am 
Sat    8:45 am 
 

Korean Mass 
Tue & Thu   7:30 pm 
Wed & Fri 10:00 am 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Sat    5:00pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
          9:30 am (live-streamed) 
        11:00 am  
          6:00 pm 
 

Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 
(Every 2nd Sunday of each 
month) 

QOP Church: 
Sat    5:30 pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
 
 

Korean Mass  
Sat    7:30 pm 
Sun 11:00 am  
          5:00 pm 

(02) 8379 1700 

cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au 

Private Bag 3000, Hornsby 1630 

Parish Office hours: Mon-Fri 9am-4:20pm 

http://www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish


CATECHIST NEEDED 
Seminarian Rosan Mathew takes three Special Religious 
Education classes.  Due to Rosan’s studies and his duties at 
our Parish his  time is in demand.    

One of his classes at Normanhurst Public School is on 
Wednesdays from 10:30am until 11:00am.    
We are looking for someone who would be interested in 
taking this class.   

If you are that person, please contact Louise Spencer on 0475 
887 735 or email spencerxyz2427@gmail.com.  Thank you. 
 
 

TAX RECEIPTS 2021-2022   
Parishioners who would like to receive a Tax Receipt for their 
Project Compassion or Pastoral Works donations can do so by 
emailing or phoning the parish office. Please note that 
parishioners who have donated via Bpoint or Goodgiving will 
already have their records for a tax receipt from their 
transaction. 
 

Project Compassion & Charitable Works Fund carry a 100% tax 
deductibility. 
Please note that Planned Giving and Peter’s Pence  carry a  
0% tax deductibility. If you would like a receipt for your 
Planned Giving contributions please also email or phone the 
parish office. 
 
 

SUNDAY MORNING TEAS   
Sunday morning tea following 9:30am Mass  
is back at OLOR Cathedral.  
If anyone would like to be included on the morning tea roster 
or have any questions, kindly reach out to Christina Crasto on 
0408 610 411 or christina.crasto@live.com.au. 

The morning tea roster requires you to set up a table, serve 
and clean up - not much in it. 

Looking forward to hearing from you.  

 

OLOR CATHEDRAL YOUTH 
Remaining meeting dates for Term 3, 2022:  
7 August, 21 August, 4 September and 18 September  

Venue: Fr Nulty room (next to Cathedral) 5pm-9pm 

For any Inquires, please contact Izzy - at 0431 883 321 or send 
us a message on Instagram@olorcathedralyouth 
 

PIETY STALL 
ORDER: God’s Word Daily Reflections 2023 by 28th August 
If you want to order Gods Word 2023, please send an email  
c/o Joji to jojiabeleda@optusnet.com.au or call/email parish 
office with your details.  Please include: name, phone number 
and number of copies.  Cost $20/each. 
NOTE: Credit card payment will be at the parish office.  Pick-
up at piety stall will be cash payment. 

 
FR ROGER DELMONTE ON ANNUAL LEAVE  
Fr Roger will be on annual leave from 17th July-16th August. 
We wish him a relaxing break and safe travels. 
 

We ask you to pray for   those who are affected by the 
recent floods, those affected by war, those who are sick, those 
who are struck with the virus, those who have tested positive 
and those in isolation. 

We remember those who died recently: Mavis 
Edirisinghe ● Egidio Luca ● Lira Baracho  ● Anne Davie (Boyce) 
● Sr Gabrielle Mary Flood RSM  

Anniversaries: June Prisca D’Souza ● Fr Frank Vaughan ●  
Gabriel John Wade ● Gabrielle Small   
 

We pray for the sick: John Bolster ●  Michelle Manjon ● 
Allan Ivers ● Martin Palisi  

CATHOLIC CARE ANNUAL FUNDRAISER  
THIS WEEKEND  6-7 AUGUST 
There is no place like home – but for many having a home is 
not a reality. The causes may be diverse, but the impact is 
the same – a loss of dignity and a sense of hopelessness.  
Thank you to our Parishes for helping us fundraise for 
CatholicCare’s homelessness services. A donation drive will 
take place during Homelessness Week on 6th & 7th July.  
Donation envelopes are available at the back of the 
Church. 
 
CatholicCare’s homelessness services across the Diocese 
includes; 

• Dom’s Place 

• Mary Mac’s Place 

• Street sleeping outreach support 

• Transitional accommodation and casework support 

• Women’s refuge 

• Young parents homelessness services … and more. 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting this important 
Diocesan initiative. 
 
 

THE BROKEN BAY SEMINARIAN BENEFIT DINNER  

You are cordially invited to the Broken Bay Seminarian 
Benefit Dinner! 

Join us for an evening of good food and company as we 
support our Broken Bay seminarians and raise awareness of 
the importance of vocations within our diocese. Our 
seminarians will be sharing their testimonies and musical 
talents, and you will have a chance to get to know them 
better. 

 The dinner will be held on Saturday, August 13, 2022, at 
6:30pm at Our Lady of Dolours Parish, Harrington Hall (94 
Archer St, Chatswood). Tickets are $15 per person. All are 
welcome!  Please follow the link below to secure your 
tickets. We hope to see you there!    

https://www.trybooking.com/CBBGF 
For more info contact: 
Email: chatswoodoffice@bbcatholic.org.au or the Vocations 
Office at vocations.ministry@bbcatholic.org.au 
 

PRAISEFEST Catholic Youth Broken Bay together with 
Glorious, a group of enthusiastic and creative young adults, 
invite young people across the diocese to ‘Praisefest: 
Welcome to Mercy.’ 
Date: Friday, 19th August from 7:00pm – 9:00pm at Our 
Lady of the Rosary Parish at The Entrance. 
 

FERTILITY LITERACY IN THE DIGITAL WORLD 
- WEBINAR Mon 22 Aug 2022 7.30-8.30pm 
For registration and enquiries, please visit   
http://billings.life/en/  

 
 

POSITION VACANT 
Parent Engagement Coordinator. 
Please visit Catholic Schools Broken Bay website for more 
details. 
 

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome to anyone who is joining us for the 
 first time today, or has only begun to come  
to Mass here recently. It’s great to have you.  
 

Please pick up a welcome pack from the back of the church.  
Thanks for building your spiritual home with us 
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